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Further to making your Heads of Planning aware of this matter at the previous
Strategic Planning Group {SPG) meeting held on 20" September 2018, | write to
confirm that Departmental staff will be visiting planning committee meetings between
October 2018 and January 2019. The main purpose of the visits is to gain a better
understanding of the planning decision making processes of councils as part of the
Department’s ongoing oversight role of the planning system.

Yours faithfully
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ANGUS KERR
Chief Planner

& Director of Regional Planning

Cc¢ Heads of Planning

E-mail: planning@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk
Website: www.planningni.gov.uk



